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MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE  
EAST LOTHIAN LICENSING FORUM 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 14 MARCH 2018 
COUNCIL CHAMBER, TOWN HOUSE, HADDINGTON 

 

 
 

At the scheduled meeting of the Local Licensing Forum held on 14 March 2018, 
there were less than half of the current membership in attendance. The meeting was 
accordingly adjourned without transaction of any business in accordance with the 
East Lothian Local Licensing Forum’s constitution.  
 
The Convenor confirmed that the Annual General Meeting would be rescheduled for 
Wednesday 28 March at 10am in the Council Chamber, Town House, Haddington. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


